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As you know I serve as Chair of the scholarship committee and have 
done so for the last 9 years. Helping me with this effort are the 
scholarship committee’s members: 
 
 Barbara Buxton Boisse and Barbara Buxton Bradney,  
 
While I serve as the primary contact and administrator of the 
program, the committee members review, comment and advise on 
the qualifications of the applications to ensure compliance with the 
scholarship guidelines. I am grateful for their continued support and 
dedication to this program.  
 
On behalf of the committee, I’m pleased to provide our annual report 
and recommendations.  
 
APPLICANTS 
 
We had three applicants for scholarships this year. They are: 
 
Jonas Bradney 
Alex Buxton 
Marcia Kays 
 
Jonas Bradney is from Plattsmouth, Nebraska. Jonas will be 
attending Grand Canyon University and majoring in Business. 
 
Alex Buxton is from Fairbury, Nebraska. Alex plans to attend the 
University of Nebraska at Omaha and will be studying pre-optometry. 
 
And 
 
Marcina Kays is from Cleveland, Tennessee. Marcina is attending 
Cleveland State Community College and majoring in Engineering 
Systems Technology – Drafting and Design.  
 



The scholarship committee reviewed the application materials for 
each applicant. All applicants complied with the scholarship 
guidelines in effect to date and demonstrated their relationship to 
Anthony Buxton, the Pioneer. 
 
We recommend approval and ask that you vote in favor of a 
scholarship award. 
 
Thank you – 
 
One last bit of business:  
 
As of this spring and through your generosity 129 scholars have been 
helped with a Buxton Family Association scholarship.   
 
I hope you will continue to support this valuable program by donating 
today or sending a check to the Buxton Family Association c/o Joyce 
Buxton Blythe. 
 
 
And if anyone needs an application for the 2023 awards, please see 
me.  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


